Center Point has planned upcoming reliability work to continue next Monday, June 21st. Center Points contractor, MPT,
plans to begin working on facilities that may require minimal and isolated power outages on a single transformer. If an
isolated outage is required during the week of June 21st, the crews will coordinate with the impacted homeowners.

The main power outage is scheduled for Tuesday, June 29th from 8:45 am until 4:45 pm, with a rain date of July
1st.

Outage letters were requested and will be mailed out 10 days before June 29th. In addition to mailing out letters, Center
Point will also go door to door next Tuesday (weather permitting) to deliver door hangers to notify residents of the main
outage date.

The City has advised CenterPoint Energy of the noise restrictions within the City and that this work must comply with the
City’s regulations.

If you have questions or concerns about this CenterPoint project, please contact Pat Riley, Director of Public Works, by
email at publicworks@springvalleytx.com.
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